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DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 9 ,s.2017

To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

From: OIC - Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: A Volleyball for a Cause by Coolitz Productions Inc.

Date: January 19, 2017

Attached is a letter from Mr. Romulo M. Batu, President of PAPSPAP inviting
students to watch “A Volleyball for a Cause” for the benefit of special children with
disabilities and learning difficulies on January 28, 2017 at the Pampanga
Convention Center, City of San Fernando.

Attendance to the event is voluntary and must be properly coordinated with
concerned authorities. Further, it must adhere to the “No disruption of class policy” of
the Department.

Should the principal decide to allow the students to view the event, it is
suggested that payment for the ticket be outsourced from the barangay’'s funds for
education or from other stakeholders.

For information.

LEI CUNANAN, CESQ,VI
cer-in-Charge il
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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COOLITZ PRODUCTIONS INC.

DepED Angeies City
Dirizic = % Oty Schoois

TO ALL PRINCIPALS, SCHOOL HEADS,
SCHOOL ADMENISTRATORS & SCHOOL DIRECTORS,

Dear Ma’am | S

Greetings @ & peaceful holiday!

Christmas is comsme’ A season of yuletide that surely touches the hearts of everyone. It is a
special time 0 Hﬁymd ifriends know that you care by giving gifts as way of celebrating the
Birthday of our HESRENIESUS CHRIST.

“uchons. Inc. an active non-government organization in the Province of
Tarlac has planmed w event, “A VOLLEYBALL FOR A CAUSE” for the benefit of
the SPECIAL DREN wath disabilities and learning difficulties.

The said actmwsiy sl be participated by selected ALL STAR VOLLEYBALL PLAYERS
from PSL & Shakey's V[msnch as MICHELE GUMABAO, RACHEL DAQUIS, ABY
MARANO, JOVELYN GONZAGA. MYLA PABLO, ROSE VARGAS, GYZEL SY,

BANG PINEDA, ARA GAJ_ANG, MIKA REYES, ERICA ALKUINO & DEN DEN
LAZARO.

In connection to this. we wish to reguest from your good office to please allow/ permit
your students o be part of this once m a lifetime worthwhile activity which will be held on

January 28, 2017 at the Pampanga Convention Center, San Fernando Pampanga at 4 P.M. Ticket
selling is purely on a voluntary basis only.

We look forward to an affirmative response from you to make this event for a cause a
successful one.

Thank you so much. More power and God Bless.

Prepar ):vy) O

Mr. Romulo M. Ba
President

PAPSPAP

. Cornelius F. Ducut
ESP I— LENIDC )
Dep — Ed Pampanga
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